
            

 

  

Elton Primary School & Nursery 
School Lane 
Elton 
Chester 
CH2 4LT 
 
Telephone: 01244 667750 
Email: admin@elton.cheshire.sch.uk 
Website: www.elton.cheshire.sch.uk 
 
Headteacher – Mr Kevin Manning 
 
 
 
PARL 1161 

9th November 2023 
 

KS1 and Nursery - Christmas Performance 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are excited to announce that Nursery and KS1 are preparing to rehearse for their performance of 
‘A King is Born’. Parents will be invited into school on the following dates:  
 
Tuesday 12th  December at 9:30am  &   Wednesday 13th December at 1:30pm  
 
Please note, this year siblings under the age of 5 will be permitted to both performances.  
Unfortunately, due to health and safety regulations and our hall only being permitted to accommodate 
100 adults seated at any one time, we are only able to offer 2 adult places in total per family. Please 
request the number of seats you require on the day you prefer and return the slip below no later than 
Friday 24th November.  
All seats not requested after this date will be reallocated on a first come first served basis from 
Monday 4th December.  
 
The children and staff will be working extremely hard to ensure this production is a success, therefore 
we kindly request for parents to arrive promptly to minimise any disruption. Can we also remind 
parents that photographs should only be taken of your own child. Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Mr K Manning  
Headteacher  

 

KS1 and Nursery - Christmas Performance 
 

Name of child: ………………………………………………………………… Year: ………………….  

 

Please indicate your preferred show and how many places you require.  

 

Tuesday 12th December at 9:30am    1/2 

Wednesday13th December at 1:30pm        1/2 


